
 
 
 

PHARMACY TIMES 
BY IEHP PHARMACEUTICAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

August 18, 2022 
 

 

30-Day Countdown: Reinstatement of PA Requirements for 11 Drug Classes 
 
 

Dear IEHP Pharmacy Provider,  

 

On August 16, 2022, the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has posted an alert on the 

Reinstatement of Prior Authorization requirement for 11 Drug Classes, which will be effective 

September 16, 2022. 

 

Please refer to the attached DHCS communications to see the affected Drug Classes and the 

advised Next Steps.  Please remember to continue processing the pharmacy claims under 

Medi-Cal Rx (Magellan).  Also upon reinstatement of PA requirement, please send the Prior 

Authorization to Medi-Cal Rx (Magellan).   

 

Please note that this update applies to IEHP Medi-Cal Members only (and does not apply to IEHP 

DualChoice Cal MediConnect pharmacy claims).  

 

If you have any questions on this update or other DHCS communications, please: 

• Visit the Medi-Cal Rx Bulletins & News site at https://medi-

calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/provider/pharmacy-news/  or 

• Contact Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center (CSC) at 1-800-977-2273, which is available 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. 

• You can also submit questions via email to Medi-Cal Rx Education & Outreach at 

MediCalRxEducationOutreach@magellanhealth.com . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

IEHP Pharmaceutical Services 
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